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May 18-19, 2018

Willy Wonka Jr

BMS

(see flyer 

attached)

May 23, 2018

Orchestra 

Concert

BMS

7:00 pm

May 25, 2018

Early Dismissal

12:56 pm

May 28, 2018

NO SCHOOL

Memorial Day

May 30, 2018

Chorus Concert

BMS

7:00 pm

June 5, 2018

Grade 4 

Bronx Zoo Field 

Trip

June 8, 2018

Grade 5 Social

BMS

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers,

This weekend Johnson School will present Willy Wonka, Jr.!  The play 

will take place at Bethel Middle School. Performances are scheduled 

for Friday night at 7:00 pm, and Saturday at 2:00 pm and 7:00 

pm. Despite losing three full rehearsals this week, the show must go 

on! The students in both the cast and crew are to be congratulated 

for their hard work and dedication. As you know, this performance is 

the culmination of  months of  practice and rehearsals. We are grateful 

to Mrs. Volpinesta, Mr. DePoto and Mrs. Heyel for coordinating this 

production. 

I look forward to seeing you all at the play!

Very truly yours,

Alison Salerno

Principal

Miren los eventos que vienen 

pronto a nuestra escuela!

CLICK HERE

Veem os próximos eventos

na nossa escola!

CLICK HERE

Attention:  
Grade 5 Parents!
There will be a parent 

orientation for 

incoming 6th graders 

at Bethel Middle 

School on 

June 11, 2018 

6:30-7:30 pm 

in the Bethel Middle 

School Media Center

http://devos2.bethel.k12.ct.us/show?video=7ae6567d5434&apg=8a30742e
http://devos2.bethel.k12.ct.us/show?video=15bf82fd1ab9&apg=724630ca




 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 22, 2018 

6:30 PM 

Bethel Middle School Auditorium 

 

Dr. Carver, Superintendent of Schools, and Rizzo Construction Corp. will review the logistics 
of the renovation projects.   Topics will include phasing of work and space, traffic plans, safety 
and security, strategies and measures to be used to ensure safety and minimal disruption 
throughout the renovations. 
 

Sponsored by Rockwell, Berry, and Johnson Schools’ 



 

 

 
 

PTO CORNER 
 

Thank you to all of our PTO volunteers and our Baking Committee for helping with 

Teacher Appreciation Week! 

Thank you to Amy Doyle, Suzanna Smith, Courtney Martin, Alison Keery, Sally Ajello, Susan 

Roberts and Nicole Daoust for helping the kids pick out flowers at the Mother’s Day Plant Sale. 

Special thanks to Mr. Fran for all his help setting up for the plant sale and during the week. 

 

School Store is open every Thursday morning! 

Board Nominations will be accepted soon. Please consider filling a position to support our kids 

and fabulous Johnson staff! Contact a current board member or email the PTO for more info. 

 

Upcoming Events – Volunteer to help by emailing rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com ! 

 BOGO Scholastic Book Fair 5/30-6/1 

 5th & 6th Grade Social @ BMS 6/8 

 5th Grade Picnic 6/18 – We need parents help during the picnic and donations of 
equipment, snacks and water, please! 

 PTO Volunteer Breakfast 6/19 

 5th Grade Moving Up Breakfast 6/20 – We’re in search of 4th grade volunteer parents to 
clean up after this event. 

Fundraisers: 

 Flowers for Spring! –Online ordering is available until June 1st. Keep selling! 

 Box Tops –We’ve earned over $900 this year so far! Keep clipping and saving! 

 Amazon Smile – Set up your Amazon smile to support Ralph M T Johnson PTO.  

PTO Meetings: 

 6/19 @ 9:15 am  

 

 

Have questions, ideas or want to be involved? 
The PTO is a very family-friendly organization and all are welcome! 

Contact us at rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com 

mailto:rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com



